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Malachite Class Buffet Lunch — Tuesday 215t June

Dear Parents & Carers,

The Vicar of Askern, Reverend David Franklin, is retiring this year and will resign from our Governing Body
in July. Reverend Franklin is also a governor at Littlemoor & Moss Road Academies and has given over ten

years of dedicated service to our schools.

We are holding a farewell event at Spa on Tuesday 21st June to bid him a fond goodbye in person. Both
infant schools and Spa are taking a representation of children to this lunchtime celebration.

Malachite Class have been chosen to represent Spa Academy at this event and have been practising songs
to perform in the past week.

As part of this celebration, Malachite Class will share a buffet lunch with pupils

from Moss Road & Littlemoor meaning they do not need to bring a packed
lunch or order a school dinner on this day.

Their buffet lunch for this day is being funded by Leger Education Trust. If you would prefer for your child
to continue having a hot school dinner or packed lunch on this day, please do let us know by contacting
the school office on (01302) 700332.

It is a complete surprise for Reverend Franklin so please don't breathe a word about it if you happen to see
him before this Tuesday. The children are really excited to be part of the surprise!

We hope pupils will enjoy playing a part in this joint-school celebration to this valued member of our school
community.

Kind regards,

Jack Wardle
Assistant Headteacher
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